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Dear Frans and Věra, 
 
Commission’s response dated 14 April 2015 to the Committee’s report on the 
impact of the European Public Prosecutor’s Office (EPPO) on the UK  
 
Thank you for your formal response dated 14 April 2015 to our report The Impact of the 
European Public Prosecutor’s Office on the United Kingdom (4th Report of Session 2014-15, HL 
Paper 53). It was considered by the Justice Sub-Committee at its meeting of 23 June 2015. 
 
We note your reassurances that the services provided by OLAF and Eurojust will remain 
available to the non-participating Member States. Having completed our inquiry, we look 
forward to continuing our Parliamentary scrutiny of this matter. 
 
I am copying this letter to Vice-Presidents Miguel Angel Martínez-Martínez MEP and Othmar 
Karas MEP; Juan Fernando López Aguilar MEP, Chair of the LIBE Committee; Klaus-Heiner 
Lehne MEP, Chair of the JURI Committee; Carlo Casini MEP Chair of the AFCO 
Committee; Salvatore Iacolini MEP, rapporteur for this proposal; Birgit Sippel MEP, Renate 
Weber MEP, Jan Philipp Albrecht MEP, Timothy Kirkhope MEP and Cornelis de Jong MEP, 
shadow rapporteurs for this proposal; Chairman of the House of Commons European 
Scrutiny Committee; Sarah Davies, Clerk to the Commons Committee, Arnold Ridout, Legal 
Adviser to the Commons Committee; Les Saunders, Cabinet Office; Deborah Maggs, Home 
Office Departmental Scrutiny Coordinator.  
   
 
 

 



 
Boswell of Aynho 
Chairman of the European Union Committee 
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